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Stump Grinding Policy

Upon presentation of a paid invoice, the Town shall reimburse residents up to 50% of the cost incurred to grind the stump of a tree owned by the Town of Dalton, as determined by the 1999 Map of Town Trees on file with the Town Clerk.  The Tree Warden shall be authorized to determine whether the stump is from a Town-owned tree and thus eligible for reimbursement under this Policy. 

Invoices must be submitted to the Dalton Highway Department for approval. 

The Town will only provide reimbursement for the removal of one stump per residential address per year

Reimbursement shall be limited to $250 per stump. 


